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There is no great change to previous reports.

With the help of many willing hands the fence around the car park was erected in January with the aim of protecting the recreation ground from vehicle damage.  We had not reckoned on the determination of one driver who drove around the fence, became stuck on wet ground and had to be pulled out by the AA/RAC!  The results are still apparent but no further damage has since occurred.

There are two minor jobs to complete in the children's play area but the bench has been refurbished and will be returned as soon as Bawdens have made their first cut of the season.  Beyond that, routine maintenance is all that should now be required.

I have no news from the school but the headmistress will provide an update at the Meeting.


Colin Sibun
4th January 2017


